
SEXUAL ASSAULT 
PREVENTION FOR  
COMMUNITY COLLEGES 
Required training for students: 
All entering freshmen, former and transfer students are now 
required to complete "Sexual Assault Prevention for Community 
Colleges". Sexual Assault Prevention for Community Colleges is an 
online survey and course addressing critical life skills. The training is 
our way of informing St. Philip’s College students about Title IX 
standards, reporting violations and resources available. 
All student who are required to take the training must do so before 
the end of their first semester of classes at St. Philip’s College (to 
avoid a registration hold being placed on their account).  To access 
the training: ATTENTION STUDENTS! 

Learn more about Title IX: 
www.alamo.edu/spc/AlamoCARES 

Questions? Contact: John F. Martin | (210) 486-2746 | jmartin139@alamo.edu

To access the Sexual Assault Prevention 
for Community Colleges training: 

You Have the Right to Feel Safe 

1. You will receive an invitation in 
your ACES email account.  The 
subject line will read: Sexual 
Assault Prevention for Community 
Colleges.   

2. Click on the link provided, and 
complete the confidential pre-
survey at the start of the course. 
The Alamo Colleges District does 
not receive a copy of your 
responses.

3. The quiz at the end of the course is 
required to document your 
completion, but the score is not 
recorded and will not impact you in 
any way. Completion is 
documented on your student 
record. 

Note: an alternative training is available; 
see your Vice President for Student 
Success for assistance.




